
 
 

15th European Guide & Scout 

Centre Manager’s Conference (CMC 2017) 

 

Call for members of the Planning team  

It is time to start planning the 2017 Centre Managers Conference. Are you 

interested in being on the planning team? 

We are looking for motivated Scouts and Guides interested in event planning 

and programme development who are organized and able to work in an 

international team of volunteers. 

 If you are interested, please send an email to Tanya Tulloch at 

tanya@ourchalet.ch by 25th September with the following information: 

-Your Name 

-Centre Name 

-How would you like to contribute to the team? (Programme Development, event 

logistics, event registration, etc) 

-Ideas you would like to see implemented into the 2017 CMC 

Additional information: 

There are few spots for the planning team. There might be a chance to take part 

in work groups for specific areas such as planning the programme, identifying 

guest speakers, etc. 

Costs: 

The travel and expenses of attending the event will be covered for core planning 

team members, but may not be available for work group members. 

Expected contribution: 

The core planning team members will be expected to work 2-6 hours a month on 

this project. The members will also be required to attend a site visit in the spring 

of 2017 and the event weekend in the autumn of 2017. 
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